
 

 

Date: October 27, 2023 
 
 

Dear Parents,   
 
This week was incredibly eventful, with our students participating in various 
events and activities that focused on developing life skills and problem-solving 
abilities, providing real-life applications of subjects through expert talks, etc. We 
are confident that you were kept informed about these activities through our 
communication channels as well as through social media. 
 
Please be informed that our first Parent Forum meeting took place on Tuesday, 
26th October. The Parent Forum plays a vital role as the school’s valuable 
stakeholders, serving as the voice of the school and acting as ambassadors to 
the school and the wider community. We encourage more parents to actively 
volunteer for AUS and join our Parent Forum group, ensuring the sustainable 
growth and success of our school. If you are interested, please email Ms. Waffa 
at principal.secretary@arabunityschool.ae.  
 
We appreciate your support as we made the unprecedented transition to online 
lessons due to unsafe road conditions today, 27th October. Our teachers worked 
remotely and monitored the smooth submission of students’ assignments, 
ensuring that the instructional day proceeded smoothly, just like on campus. 
 
There will be a Parents Workshop organised by the AUS Inclusion Department 
tomorrow, Saturday 28th October, from 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. in Taher Hall. The 
workshop will feature an expert talk and focus on various topics, including positive 
parenting, self-care for parents, behaviour management at home and effective 
strategies to support Literacy and Numeracy learning. We eagerly look forward 
to welcoming our parents and anticipate maximum stakeholder partnership. 
 
We value your involvement in our school community and your continued support. 
 
 
 



 

 

Activities Next Week 

 
 

We trust that you will have a pleasant weekend ahead. We hope that you may 
also delight in the much-anticipated rainfall in the UAE, should it manifest, from 
the comfort of your home. 
 
In the interest of your well-being, please take the necessary precautions to 
ensure your safety.  
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 

 

Susan Rubin Varghese 

Deputy Principal 

 


